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The Trans-African Hydro-Meteorological Observatory (TAHMO) is an initiative that seeks to make Africa an
extremely well monitored continent. Ideally, there would be one station every thirty kilometers, or 20,000 in total.
The stations we use are robust and have no moving parts, thereby greatly reducing the burden of maintenance. The
costs are relatively moderate given the high performance, meeting the WMO standards. Most stations are placed
at schools where they are integrated in the curriculum, while receiving physical and social protection. Perhaps
most challenging is the fact that we try to cover the costs through selling data for commercial purposes.

During the past year, TAHMO network development has accelerated tremendously. In this presentation, we
describe the various pathways along which this has taken place. The transition from a "nice idea", to a professional
organization operating in fifteen countries is interesting and far from trivial. We have encountered various pitfalls
along the way but also have learned a lot about operating the network. Finally, the different innovations in sensors
and an outlook to further development will be given.


